
STATE OF ALABAMA
ALABAMA HISTORICAL COMMISSION

468 SOUTH PERRY STREET

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130-0900

LEE H. WARNER TEL: 334-242-3184

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR FAX: 334-240-3477

October 3, 2000

Ms. Orysia M. Bailey
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
61 Forsyth St., SW, Suite 23T85
Atlanta, GA 30303-8931

Re: AHC 00-2199
Decommisson Waste Burial Mound
Ft. McClellan
Calhoun County, AL

Dear Ms. Bailey:

Upon review of the proposed project, the Alabama Historical Commission has determined that the
project activities will have no effect on any known cultural resources listed on or eligible for the
National Register of Historic Places. Therefore, our office can concur with the proposed
activities.

However, should any archaeological cultural resources be encountered during project activities,
work shall cease and our office shall be consulted immediately. This stipulation shall be placed on
the construction plans to insure contractors are aware of it.

We appreciate your efforts on this issue. If we may be of further service or if you have any
questions or comments, please contact Stacye Hathorn or Greg Rhinehart of our office and be
sure to include the project number referenced above.

Sincerely,

for: Elizabeth Ann Brown
Deputy State Historic Preservation ;- .; .a

THE STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICE

www.preserveala. org


